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Do you enjoy walking? Do you enjoy the outd oors and nature? Would you like to improve
your fitness in a gentle manner? Do you need something to do at lunch?.............

We will be walking around our beautiful school and some surrounding streets. Students are
welcome to bring their own pedometer to track their steps.
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Come and join xit " 8n0z for some fun games and skill development! Year 1 (Weeks 3 5,7
and 9) and Years 2 and 3 (Weeks 4, 6 and 8).
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Do you dribble? Can you shoot goals? Do you want to?
Join Ms McCulloch for a fun time shooting hoops.
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Come and learn all about bugs. Most bugs in the world are harmless to humans. AGS is home
to many interesting bugs, come and learn all about them and how we can create an
environment that will help them thrive.

19322 'idg

Aozé AdzzY®e 1 ATYR A AT X
aoztz 3zUiéezng T XéYzh&3Yi0Y3 i 0he nithdbte YRBOET3Y N N
AoR xb 'RN xbhz 3YZwO0Y 98Y xh &aiv3

We welcome beginners and experienced chess players to our 2 Primary groups:
Beginners and Intermediate levels. In order to cover the cost of the experienced chess
coaches from Northern Star, Chess Club has a $100 fee for those who participate.
Students who wish to continue in Chess Club should email <z h8éaY 3YzwoddY
jst@ags.vic.edu.au to confirm a place to continue in Chess Club for Term One.

New students are most welcome to join, please send an Expression of Interest to the
email address provided above. Please provide a brief summary the students’ Chess
ability and understanding of the game, even if there is no experience at all. This will help
us to support each student in the best way possible.

Students from Years 1to 6, If you like craft then this is the club for you!
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The Primary oeBNSest >f?k offers supervision and assistance to Year 2 to 6 students with
their homework. The club runs for an hour on Thursday afternoons from 3:15pm until 4:15pm.
Students must have homework to complete during Homework Club time. If they attend
without work to do, they will be asked to do silent reading.

To assist us to maintain student-teacher ratios, parents and guardians are required to enrol
their child in the Primary Homework Club to secure their spot.

For more information contact A?eAANA ©AArABKAA(r oka@ags.vic.edu.au
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